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District News 

 
Live RED Staff Award 

Congratulations to the following staff members for being chosen as the staff Live RED recipient for the month of 
May: 
 
Scott Coleman – Mr. Scott Coleman, LCHS teacher, has been a true example of Living RED during this pandemic.  
He has been at the school every day helping fellow teachers compile and distribute Live RED at Home packets as 
well as helping to sort and distribute completed work.  He has also helped the food service and transportation 
department load lunches.  Mr. Coleman has been a tremendous help to everyone and has gone above and 
beyond to everyone and did so without even being asked.   
 
Kinsee Potts – Mrs. Kinsee Potts, SLES teacher, has gone above and beyond to stay connected with her students 
during this difficult time.  She has given the students two options for doing their school work daily and is also 
hosting daily Zoom classes.  The online option is interactive and the students are able to submit their work 
instantly and receive immediate feedback.  During her Zoom calls she goes over the lesson for the assignment 
and discusses each problem with the students calling on various students and having them interact.  The 
students also have time to talk and interact with each other. Her interactive choice board is engaging and well 
thought out. We are very thankful to have a teacher that is continuing with the students’ math lessons in an 
interactive and engaging way. 
 
Junior Ramage – Mr. Junior Ramage is the custodian at LCHS but serves as so much more.  He serves as a mentor 
and father figure to many students.  He has ensured that students have had groceries when needed and has put 
the students and families needs’ above his own.  Junior loves the students at LCHS and LCHS is proud to have 
Junior Ramage on staff.   
 
Sara Scott – Mrs. Sara Scott, instructional assistant at LCMS, has gone above and beyond during this shutdown 
working both at school and from home.  She has collected Live RED work, sorted papers for teachers so it is 
easier for them pickup and assisted in any way possible, including helping to clean and organize at the school.  
She always has a positive attitude and has a big heart and will help anyone at any time.      
      

 Family First & Cardinal Connection 

Family First & Cardinal Connection are excited to initiate the Plant a Seed Project. For the last several years we 
have promoted the Dinner Table Project, by encouraging families to spend meaningful time together around the 
dinner table having intentional conversations. During this time when many families are spending more time 
together, we are trying to take that idea a step deeper. FRYSC staff assembled packets that have been distributed 
along with the meals, on the bus routes and at the school cafeterias preparing the meals. These packets contain 
four different types of vegetable seeds (squash, zucchini, cucumbers, and pumpkins) that can provide 
educational opportunities for families to plant, grow, harvest, and ultimately prepare a meal together. We hope 
our families take this opportunity to create both meals and memories.                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 



 North Livingston 
 North Star scholars are continuing Live Red work at home like champs!  We sure have missed their smiling faces,   
 but are proud of the hard work they are giving us!  

   

Livingston County Middle School 
The LCMS gymnasium floor received a makeover.  There have been many positive comments on the new floor.   

 
 
South Livingston 
Students, parents, and staff continue to work hard from home during this unique time.  We miss our students 
and would prefer to be back in school, but the students and their families are trying their best to power on and 
work hard!  We appreciate everything they are doing! 

 

 
 
We have planned some end of the year events that will occur with social distancing in place and safety 
precautions. 

 May 18:  last day to turn in completed student work and a chance to pick up student belongings left 
behind 

 May 19:  9:00-11:00 AM Kindergarten drive-thru/by graduation - students will receive a DVD of a virtual 
graduation but will be recognized on campus, too. 

 May 19:  12:30-2:30 5th grade drive-thru/by graduation - students will receive a DVD of a virtual 
graduation but will be recognized on campus, too.  

 May 20:  Student Drive-thru Parade to say goodbye to teachers and staff –  
 1st grade from 9:30-10:30 AM 
 2nd grade from 11:00-12:00 AM 
 3rd grade from 12:30-1:30 PM 
 4th grade from 2:00-3:00 PM  



 May 22:  Final grades will be posted 
 May 26:  report card pick-up from 9-2 and final time to get any items left behind 

Livingston Central High School 

   
                        
Thankfully, we were able to complete our Spring ACT on March 10.  The scores came in a couple weeks ago and 
here is a comparison of the Juniors' scores from October to their March scores. 
  
Average Composite for March 17.8 - Up .8 from October 
Average Math for March 17.5 - Up .5 from October 
Average Science for March 17.9 - Up .9 from October 
Average English for March 17.5 - Up 1.5 from October 
Average Reading for March 17.5 - Up .5 from October 
  
*29 Students had a Composite Score of 18 or higher (45%) 
*22 Juniors are now College Ready (34%) 
*44 Students raised their Composite Score by at least 1 point from October (69%)!!! 
  
Congratulations to Seniors Chelsey Croft and Adrianna Haley.  They recently received confirmation that they 
passed their Medicaid Nurse Aide certification test through Paducah Area Technical Center.  
  
  

     
  

  

  

 
Even though the on-site FBLA State Conference had to be cancelled, the following members are currently 
competing in the 2020 Kentucky FBLA Virtual State Conference.  Those placing in the top 4 will be eligible to 
participate in the 2020 FBLA Virtual National Conference.  Students have taken online exams, filmed their 
speeches/performances for submission, completed performance exams, participated in interactive interviews, 
and/or voted for state officers electronically.  Results should be available soon. 
Marketing - Erica Quertermous, Sadie Hughes, Carson Kitchens 
Introduction to FBLA - Riley Martin 

LCHS Outstanding Seniors 
 
Gracie Downey & Tate Quertermous                 

Congratulations to 
Seniors Gracie Downey 
and Johnathon 
Goodaker on being 
voted Livingston Central 
Prom Queen and King 
2020. 

Congrats to Olivia Ramage for being accepted 
into the Governor’s Scholar Program! 
d 

On April 28th 
there was a senior 
parade for pickup 
of caps and 
gowns.  
 

LCHS honored Senior Spring 
athletes on April 10th by turning 
the baseball & softball lights on 
from 8:00-8:30pm. 
 



Community Service Project - Olivia G Ramage, Sheyenna Stytz, Emma Rittenberry 
Client Service - Sheyenna Stytz 
Introduction to Business Presentation - Sidney Hubbard 
Introduction to Public Speaking - Josie Howard 
Business Communication - Austin Williams 
Business Ethics - Kennedy Croft (& Micaela Suarez) 
Economics - Drake Huffine 
Health Care Administration - Jansen Freeman 
Introduction to Business Communication - Ali Berry 
Word Processing - Gracie Downey 
Sales Presentation - Olivia G Ramage 

 
Project Planting Happiness 

During the Non-Traditional School days several Livingston County teachers 
coordinated to create a very special program to honor our nursing home residents. 
During this pandemic they have been quarantined and are not allowed to have 
visitors. Knowing our elderly are already sick and lonely we came up with a way to 
make them smile. Planting Happiness is a project that has been taking place 

throughout the district. Mrs. Weldon’s class from Livingston Central, Mr. Schmitt’s agriculture class, and Mrs. 
Williams’ students from North Livingston Elementary coordinated to make this special project happen. 
Students throughout the district were encouraged to paint or decorate cans to plant flowers which are going to 
be delivered to Livingston County Nursing home residents. We hope that this small gesture will be a learning 
opportunity for students to think of others before themselves and also bring happiness to the residents who 
have been isolated from their loved ones.   
 
FFA 

The following FFA members have earned their state FFA degree and will be receiving them this summer: 
Johnathon Goodaker, Jarrett Harris, Isaac Wring, Sheyenna Stytz, Emma Rittenberry, Brea Quertermous, Alexis 
Jones, and Carly Guess.  


